
 

 

                            

neighbourhood plans 

From: GAY KIDD 
Sent: 05 December 2017 10:43 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Play park and green space at Hookhills Rd 

I support 100% the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills green area and play park as a local Greenspace 
as proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and am total against the objections raised by the council 
and Torbay Development Agency.There are many children in this are who need places to play for their 
health and development.The community uses these spaces for holding many events which bind us 
together,removing them will have a severe effect on the social and spiritual development of those living 
here.The whole of the area is already being changed and roads as rat runs by motorist cutting through the 
estate at dangerous speeds loss of these green spaces replaced by housing will add to the traffic and perils 
for elderly any children with nowhere to walk or play. 

Mrs Gabrielle Kidd 
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